
Policy For: Installation of ‘rumble strips’ and new pedestrian pathways on the 

Lagan Valley Island Site 

 

Why are we doing it? 

 

Who are we doing it for? 

 

Benefits? 

 

 

As recommended in a report produced by The Royal Society for the Prevention of 

Accidents (ROSPA), to reduce health & safety risks on the external Lagan Valley 

Island Site by installing rumble strips to act as a traffic calming measure, and new 

pathways to improve pedestrian / vehicle segregation. 

For all users of the Lagan Valley Island building & external site – staff, visitors, 

customers and patrons – to provide improved and safer access (in particular, 

those with mobility issues including wheelchair users, those with young children 

who require the use of prams/buggies, & older persons) 

The policy will provide safer and more convenient access / egress arrangements 

for the Lagan Valley Island site 


